
Music For World Peace Records

Introduction to our monthly newsletter
I want to start this introduction to our newsletter by thanking you for your past donations for 

downloading our artists' music and for donating to the label. You subscribed to our email list 

either manually or by downloading and/or donating.

Some of you may have subscribed as early as 2020. At that time we didn't have any content 

to send you. We do now, and will start sending you a no-more-than-3-page newsletter once a 

month, beginning in January 2024. It will include insider information, upcoming releases, label

associates, label growth, news about our artists and more.

One week after mailing you will find our general newsletter on our website under the tab 

“newsletters”, and sub tab “Supporters”. All back issues will remain there for your easy 

reference.

If you ever wish to be removed from our mailing list just hit reply to this message or any 

newsletter you receive and change the subject line to “Unsubscribe”, and we will promptly 

remove you from our mailing list.
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